Friday, 17 October 2003

To:    Alistair Sands

Dear Mr Sands

The Migration Institute of Australia was asked a question on notice 

during the hearings of the Committee in Sydney on Monday 22 September 2003.

At MDMM 89 Senator Sherry asked concerning rates of success of MIA 

registered migration agent members in relation to Ministerial 

Intervention requests.

Answer:

We surveyed membership and 18 chose to respond, eleven of whom lodged 

requests for Ministerial Intervention in the last 12 months.  The 

overall experience of those who responded indicated an average success 

rate of 44% of those cases already decided with an average of 35% of 

cases lodged in the last 12 months, still unresolved.

Deidre Sheekey

MIA National Secretary

cc Ms Laurette Chao, MIA National President

